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Victoria F. Sheehan 

Commissioner 

William Cass, P.E. 

Assistant Commissioner 
 

   June 21, 2022 
 
Donald R. Lussier, PE 
City Engineer 
City of Keene 
Public Works Department 
350 Marlboro Street 
Keene, NH  03431 
 
RE: KEENE, #40653 
   George Street over Beaver Brook - Br. #142/092 
 DESIGN SCOPE & FEE APPROVAL 

 
Dear Mr. Lussier:  
 
 The Department has reviewed the Design Scope and Fee from McFarland Johnson, submitted on May 13, 2022, 
for the subject project and finds it to be acceptable. This submission includes efforts through project bidding. The 
consultant may proceed to the creation of the Engineering Study. That Study will need to be submitted to this office for 
review and approval prior to progressing to Preliminary Plans. 
 

The following table summarizes the current estimated costs for this project: 
 

Phase Estimated Total 

Preliminary Engineering $244,964.17 

Right of Way $5,432.00 

Construction $669,323.05 

Total $919,719.22 

 

If there are any questions as you proceed, please contact us. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ronald L. Kleiner, Jr., PE 
Community Assistance Bridge Engineer 
Bureau of Planning and Community Assistance 
Tel: 603-271-4417 
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cc via email: C.R. Willeke (NHDOT), Josh Lund (MJ), Courtney Collins (NHDOT), Laura Guimont (NHDOT) 


